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STRIDERS REMAIN ALIVE AND SOLVENT!!
NO MEETING IN JANUARY.

NEWLY RECRUITED HUMBLE LEADERS:

President -- John Pollak

Vice President -- Dave Sneesby
Treasurer -- Mike Guttman

Editor —-- Jody Visalli

Race Director —-- Position Open

Fun Run MasterMind -- Dave Sneesby

MESSAGE FROM OUR PRESIDENT

Four years ago I began running
seriously. Two and a half years ago
I joined the Striders. I am a
neophyte. Let there be no
misunderstanding. Furthermore, I
possess few administrative skills.
Despite these handicaps I have
iccepted the presidency of this club
for the next year. A casual and
sober observer might ask, "Why?"
There are two reasons. First, no
one else seemed anxious to accept
the position; secondly, I believe
that I owe something to the sport
that has contributed to my pleasure
and health. Inasmuch as the
Striders are the premier
organization in Santa Fe for
promoting running, I could not
refuse. I anticipate a rewarding
year, but I must also be prepared
for possible disappointments.

Please do not think too harshly of
me should I falter or fail to match
what you expect of me, and, above,
please do not shy away from me when
I approach you for help. All of you
are the collective repository of the
skills necessary for carrying on the
work of the club.

There is no monthly meeting
vlanned for January, but there is
-he Qgrrida de Los Locos on

DONATING $50 TO "EMPTY STOCKING FUND."
SEE YOU AT "LOS LOCOS"!

Saturday, the 19th, at 10:00. If
you can help Dave Giles 1in any way,
please let him know.

There is as yet no race director
for the RunAround. It would
reassure many of us if we could name
someone by the February meeting.

Cordially,
John Carroll Pollak

HAPPY NEW YEAR, EVERYONE.

I guess I must have been under the
influence of some strange mind-
altering substance when I
volunteered myself to be Editor. Or
could it have been. GUILT?
I've enjoyed getting the newsletter
for years and I guess it's time to
give a little something back. So,
I'm determined to just DO IT and
ENJOY IT. Please send me your race
results and upcoming events,
especially if they're out-of-town.
Anything you'd like to share
regarding races (go ahead and toot
your own horn!) or anything else
will be most welcome and
appreciated. Send me your serious
or not-so-serious new year's
resolutions, your personal ads, your
running goals, etc. to use as
fodder. If you have any suggestions
or things you'd like to see here,
let me know. Here's my name,
address & phone no. right at your
fingertips so you can't say you
didn't know who to call:

Jody Visalli

2936 Bellamah Dr.

Santa Fe, NM 87505

(H) 471-6670

(W) 988-3261





















